
    

 

Notice to the Market – 03/17  

Remote Voting 

 

Companhia Paranaense de Energia – COPEL, COPEL, a company that generates, transmits, distributes and sells 

electric energy, with shares listed on BM&FBovespa (CPLE3, CPLE5, CPLE6), on NYSE (ELPVY, ELP) and on 

LATIBEX (XCOP), hereby announces to its shareholders and to the market in general that, pursuant to CVM  

Instruction 481/09, as amended by CVMI 561/15 and 570/15, which made the use of remote voting 

mandatory, as from January 1, 2017, the Company will adopt the said system for the Annual Shareholders’ 

Meeting - ASM, scheduled for April 27, 2017, previously disclosed in the Calendar of Corporate Events of 2017. 

In addition, we reaffirm that any request for the inclusion of proposals in the Remote Voting Form must be 

submitted to the Company, by means of a written request sent to the Investor Relations Officer, at Rua 

Coronel Dulcídio, 800 - Batel, CEP 80.420-170, in the city of Curitiba, State of Paraná, or to the electronic 

address acionistas@copel.com, observing the deadlines set forth in Article 21-L of CVMI 481/09, the 

requirements set forth in Article 21-M of the same instruction, and in item 12.2. of the Company's Reference 

Form. 

 

 
 
 

Curitiba, March 10, 2017. 
 

 

 

 

 

Luiz Eduardo da Veiga Sebastiani 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information, get in contact with the Investor Relations team: 
ri@copel.com or +55 41 3222-2027 
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